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Op-ed: Push hard to create 
more good NYC jobs

Mayor Bill de Blasio has made universal pre-K a reality and 

launched an ambitious plan to build and preserve 200,000 

units of affordable housing. The next plank of the mayor’s 

inequality agenda should be a strategy to create middle-class 

jobs.

by Jonathan Bowles and Winston Fisher

The good news: More New Yorkers are employed than ever before, and the city has added more than 100,000 jobs in each 

of the past two years. Of those jobs, New York City Comptroller Scott Stringer found, a growing share are in fields with 

middle-income wages, such as hospitals and entertainment.

But too many of the jobs being created are still in industries that pay very low wages. Between 2011 and 2015, restaurants, 

home healthcare, and grocery stores—where average annual wages are under $26,000—accounted for 102,000 of the new 

jobs in the city. New York also has been creating high-paying jobs in sectors such as tech and advertising, but many are out 

of reach for those without a bachelor’s degree.

In this New York Daily News op-ed, Center for an Urban Future (CUF) Executive Director Jonathan Bowles and Fisher Brothers 

Partner Winston Fisher share four specific strategies to help spur middle-class job growth.

Read the op-ed.

The op-ed follows the publication of Making in Here: The Future of Manufacturing in New York City, a report from CUF's Middle 

Class Jobs Project, which identifies a new wave of modern manufacturing companies that are adding jobs across New York 

City.
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The Middle Class Jobs Project is a research initiative made possible by the generous support of Fisher Brothers and Winston 

http://www.nydailynews.com/opinion/bowles-fisher-push-hard-create-good-nyc-jobs-article-1.2767389
http://www.nydailynews.com/opinion/bowles-fisher-push-hard-create-good-nyc-jobs-article-1.2767389
http://www.nydailynews.com/opinion/bowles-fisher-push-hard-create-good-nyc-jobs-article-1.2767389
https://nycfuture.org/research/publications/making-it-here-the-future-of-manufacturing-in-new-york-city


C. Fisher. 

General operating support for the Center for an Urban Future (CUF) is provided by the Bernard F. and Alva B. Gimbel 

Foundation, with additional support from the Lucius N. Littauer Foundation and the M&T Charitable Foundation.

 

CENTER FOR AN URBAN FUTURE

120 Wall Street, 20th Floor, New York, NY 10005

cuf@nycfuture.org © All Rights Reserved.

Center for an Urban Future Center for an Urban Future 

mailto:cuf@nycfuture.org

